
 

 

 

 

July 24, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Gary Kaatz and Members 

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  

525 West Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor 

Springfield, Illinois 62761 

 

 

RE: Springfield Clinic - Springfield Clinic Ambulatory Surgery Center Establishment of Cardiac 

Catheterization: Rescinding Letter of Opposition 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Kaatz and Members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board, 

 

I previously wrote to you to oppose Springfield Clinic’s Certificate of Need (“CON”) application to 

establish cardiac catheterizations at the Springfield Clinic Ambulatory Surgery Center, however, after 

discussions with Springfield Clinic recently, I have decided to rescind my opposition to their application.  
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher Belt 

Illinois State Senator 

57th District 

Office of State Senator Christopher Belt 

Senator Christopher Belt 

57th Senate District 

 

M118 State Capitol 

Springfield, IL 62706 

217-782-5399 


